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CEBB meets monthly at the Beavercreek Public Library, after a short business meeting, a prepared program of
general interest is presented. Pt its conclusion, members may enjoy the various services available such as the

public domain software library. Uisitors are always welcome and membership is open to the general public. The

purpose of CEBB is to help the Commodore eight bit computer user to enjoy learning more about the computer.

Vour CEBB Officers

President - Fred Middleton 252-9624 U. Pres. - Dan Shepherd 254-8775 Sec/Tres. - M. Dornbusch 236-5528

Jr. Board Member - Charles Tobin 372- 4877 Sr. Board Member - Dave Updike 429-8397

LflST MEETING

July 23, 1992. Rfter a breif business meeting,

the program for the evening began. Fred Middleton

reviewed the Kernal ROM for the C-128 Servant.

There were many questions complete with answers.

The Treasurer's Report was given by M. Dornbusch.

Phil Longo gave a breif report on the Software

Library. Remember, you can call him to place orders

for software prior to a meeting, and he will bring it to

the next meeting. Vou can reach Phil at 237-8768.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held at the Beavercreek

Library, Rugust 27, 1992 (Thursday). The September

meeting will be September 24, 1992 (Thursday). The

doors are open at 6:00 P.M. for those who wish to

set-up equipment, and the business meeting will start

at 7:00 P.M. sharp. The program for the evening will

be a review of modifications to the C-64 Kernal ROM.

NEUS

Rs a reminder, Computerfest 92 is Rugust 29th.

and 30th., just two days after the Rugust CEBB

meeting. Issue #32 of Twin Cities 128 has been

received by your editor and he assumes that the

club's copy has also arrived. This issue is 39 pages

worth. Uow! The following new programs are now

available in the Software Library:

Novaterm 9.3 Upgrade

The Servant (a two disk set)

128 Programing Utilities

Blitz de-compiler C-64 (the best yet)

The next issue of your newsletter will have an

attachment showing who to contact for assistance

for a variety of subjects.

FOR SRLE/TRRDE

This section is for the use of CEBB members.

Vou may list items for sale, trade or swap. Vou

may inquire about hard to find programs. Just give

me a call or see me at any meeting. (429-2072)

C-64,1541, and S6-10 $150.00

CGR Color Card and Monitor $110.00

Commodore 1084 Monitor $150.00

URNTED - Commercial Uar Games - 1812, Civil, etc.

Contact Mike Dornbusch - 236-5528

BULLETIN BORRD

Die Schuartze Katze

(513) 237-0268

This BBS serves the members of CEBB as well

as the general public. Rnyone may log-on. If you

have any questions about the BBS, modems, or

terminal programs, just give Mike Dornbusch, who is

the System Operator (SVSOP), a call at voice

number (513) 236-5528. Mike will be happy to help

you get started in the exciting area of

telecomunications.

CEBB

This is a monthly publication of the Commodore

Eight Bit Boosters. Items for Sale/Trade may be

listed at the discretion of the Editor. Leave

info/questions at (513) 429-2072 between 10:00

R.M and 10:00 P.M. Thanks, Ualt

The CEBB newsletter is produced using a

Commodore 128, 1571, 1581, 1750, and a Panasonic

KX-P1124. The software used is GEOS, geoUrite,

geoPublish, Perfect Print LQ for GEOS, and

Gateway.
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UE SUPPORT THE C-64 and C-128!

M. Dornbusch
7249 Summerdale Dr.
Huber Heights, OH 45424-2333
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